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Jerry Nolan’s Coach Service to PSN 2021 / 2022
This service is provided by Jerry Nolan Coaches is available exclusively to all Pobalscoil Neasáin students living in Coolock, Tonlegee Road, Greenwood, The Donahies, Donaghmede, Clare Hall, Belmayne, Grange Abbey and surrounding areas. The cost per week is €20 to and from the school grounds.
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	Collection Points (Dublin Bus stops) & Approximate Times:
	
	

	Priorswood Road (side entrance of church)
	7.55 am

	Priorswood Road (There are 2 stops on Priorswood/Darndale Road)
	

	Tonlegee Road (Opposite Spar)
	

	Tonlegee Road - Limewood
	

	Millbrook Avenue
	8.05 am

	Donaghmede (Church)
	

	Clare Hall Roundabout (Postbox)
	8.15 am

	Grange Road (Grange Abbey) 2 Stops
	

	Arrival at School
	8.30am


The bus service will be adhering to government guidelines for the operation of school buses. Students are required to wear masks for entire journey. Sanitizer will be available and must be used on entering and leaving the bus. Students must sit in the same allocated place for all journeys.

The service will commence once the school is in full operation for all students by week commencing Monday 6th September 2021.

[image: image12.jpg]



Pobalscoil Neasáin

Rules 2021/ 2022
The bus service must be a safe environment for everyone. All the normal school rules apply while you are on the bus.
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Be on time for the bus, before and after school – the bus can’t wait!
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Always do what the driver tells you.
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Stay in your own allocated seat at all times.
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Leave the bus clean and tidy - take your rubbish with you.

[image: image5.jpg]


 Be courteous to the driver and fellow passenger.
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 Always stay seated.
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 Taking photos or video while on bus is not permitted.
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 Leave no trace – remove all rubbish when you are leaving.
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 Students who do behave in appropriate manner on the bus will not be permitted to use the service.


Payment to the driver is required every Monday morning in an envelope with the child’s name and parent’s contact number clearly marked on the outside. Please remember the collection times are only approximate so please be patient if the bus doesn’t arrive at the allocated time. Thank you!

For further information please contact Keith on 087 661 1536.

The number of places on bus is limited to 86 individuals.


